Township of

RADNOR

PENNSYLVANIA

OFFICIAL NOTICE

Beginning
March 15, 2023

Beginning March 15, 2023 retail
establishments are prohibited
from providing Single-Use Plastic
Bags and Non-Recyclable Paper
Bags to any customer either at
the commercial establishment,
off-site, or in conjunction with a
delivery.

Bring
Your Own
Bag

Radnor

SINGLE-USE PLASTIC

BAGS BAGS
BYOB (NO FEE), OR BAG FEE APPLICABLE IF PURCHASED AT
PARTICIPATING ESTABLISHMENTS

REUSABLE BAGS RECYCLABLE PAPER

Learn more at
radnor.com/BringYourOwnBag
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